
 

 

NOTICE OF  
ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Tuesday, December 10, 2024 

5:00 PM 
 

Location: VIRTUAL 
 

Zoom link:  Click link to join 
https://zoom.us/j/91308930762?pwd=On19OVDKYDGxnmzXyRGkwcAhoOr4Jn.1 

 

Passcode: 992466 
 

One tap mobile: +13017158592,,91308930762#,,,,*992466# 
 
 

Pursuant to Section 15-31a(n) of the General Statutes of Connecticut, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to 

the general public that the BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE CONNECTICUT PORT AUTHORITY 

will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on DECEMBER 10, 2024, commencing at 5:00 P.M., to be held 

remotely via videoconference, accessible using the link or dial-in information above, for the purpose of 

evaluating the adequacy of the State’s maritime policies, facilities and support for maritime commerce 

and industry. 

 
 
 
 

https://zoom.us/j/91308930762?pwd=On19OVDKYDGxnmzXyRGkwcAhoOr4Jn.1

